
 
                           REPLY TO                                                                      
                      ATTENTION OF            
 

 

 DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
HEADQUARTERS, U.S. ARMY JOINT MUNITIONS COMMAND 

2695 RODMAN AVENUE 
ROCK ISLAND, IL  61299-6000 

 

Safety and Risk Management Directorate                   10 January 2019 
 
 
Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission  
Ms. Leigh Ing 
Executive Director 
333 Guadalupe Street, #3-240 
Austin, Texas  78701 
 
 
Dear Ms. Ing,   
 
    The U.S. Army Joint Munitions Command, Rock Island, IL, requests an amendment 
to our previously approved import application (1-0188-00) for disposal of depleted 
uranium projectiles from demilitarized munitions.  Due to increased production rates, we 
plan to increase the amount of waste shipped to Waste Control Specialists from 20,000 
cubic feet (250 curies) to 35,000 cubic feet (440 curies) by August 31, 2019. 
 
    We request action from the Texas Low-Level Compact Commission at the next 
available commission meeting.   
 
    Please direct questions or comments on this issue to our point of contact, Mr. Kelly 
Crooks, Safety and Risk Management Directorate (AMSJM-SF), (309) 782-0338, 
usarmy.ria.jmc.mbx.amsjm-sfr@mail.mil. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
       Michael S. Styvaert 
       Director, Safety and Risk Management     
                                                                                    Directorate 
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